
 

 

 

 

PYE BANK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL | WEEKLY FAMILY NEWSLETTER 

SPRING 1| WEEK 5| FRIDAY 7TH FEBRUARY 2025 

School Streets Closure and One Way Road  

Dear Families,  
 I would like to remind you that the School Streets closure and one-way road systems starts this Monday, 10th 
February.  
Montfort Drive will become one way at ALL times, with No Entry to vehicles from the direction of Lopham Street.  
Montfort Drive will also be closed to all unauthorised vehicles at the beginning and end of the school day.  
School Streets are a Sheffield City Council led initiative put in place to help keep children safe as they arrive and 
leave the school. They aim to do this by reducing the number of parked cars and moving vehicles in the busy 
areas around the school.  
We have been working with the council for a long time to achieve this and we hope that all parent/carers will get 
behind this initiative to help keep our children safe!    
Mrs Kurcewicz, Headteacher 
 
 
 
  

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Spring 1 Week 6  

 

 

 

 

 Monday 10th February: School Streets closure 
starts- Lopham Street/Montfort Drive one-way 
system to start and am/pm road closure to begin 

Tuesday 11th February: Safer Internet Day 

Weds 12th and Thurs 13th February: 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 

Friday 14th February: Last day of half term 

Monday 24th February: Back to School 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

  

 

 

Parent/carer consultation evenings: A reminder that Parent/Carer Consultation evenings are 
coming up on Wednesday the 12th and Thursday the 13th of February. Arbor appointments are now live! 
We do encourage you to attend as they are a great opportunity to find out about your child’s learning 
and progress.  



 

 

 

 

A Spotlight on… Year 4 Thornbridge Residential  

In this section, we celebrate a particular event, achievement or area of the curriculum each week.  

Last week, some of our Year 4 pupils went on their first ever residential! This year, we are aiming to increase our 
residential offer, and this trip was the first of three residentials that we will now be offering. The visit is called a ‘First 
Night Away’ and is aimed at introducing the pupils to what a residential involves, before the longer residential that we 
offer in Year 5.  

    

 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 

 

 

 
Gold Award Winners! 

 

  
Headteacher’s Afternoon Tea Winners! 

mkmkmk 

Good dgshfdjgkfhdk 

F2 Crucible: Aisha, Raymond, Iremide & Yusif O 

  F2 Lyceum: Isaq, Ahmed, Mumtas, Wesam, Hayat, 

Layan, Jayna, Sumia & Musa 

Y1 Sheaf: Makhsud  

Y1 Rivelin: Mina 

Y2 Robins: Soleen 

Y2 Doves: Misbah 

Y3 Maples: Maram 

Y3 Evergreen: Ali  

Y4 Bluebells: Yaqub 

Y4 Sunflowers: Camilla 

Y5 Ladybower: Maya 

Y5 Damflask: Laaibah and Mooney 

  Y6 Golden Eagles: Tasneem 

Y6 Wise Owls: Safa 

The Treehouse: Nasra 

 Every week, six lucky raffle ticket winners get to have 

afternoon tea with Mrs Kurcewicz: Jayden and Huda (Y1 

Sheaf) Nashme (Y2 Doves), Muhammed E, Nabilah and 

Azma (Y5 Ladybower) 

 

 
Attendance 

‘Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow’ 

Week Beginning  3rd February 2025  

 Whole School Attendance: 92.67% 

 F2 Top Attenders: Lyceum 86.97% 

KS1 Top Attenders: Sheaf 98.8% 

KS2 Top Attenders: Damflask & Sunflowers 98% 

 

     

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk  0114 2760472 parents@pbp.dsat.education  
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